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Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258 

Please check our website for regular updates 

Dates for the Diary:

Value focus :  Friendship  

• Wednesday 12th July- 14th July Year 6 Residential

• Monday 17th July: Reports to go home

• Tuesday 18th July: Sports day

• Thursday 20th July: Leavers Assembly

• Friday 21st July: Leavers Mass and Summer BBQ 

Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Concannon

Deputy Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Vale

Safeguarding Governor: Mrs Brimson

MASH contact: telephone: 0300 500 80 90

Dear Parents,

The children in Year 6 have been completing transition days at their new schools and 
we are now on a countdown until the end of term. We still have lots to look forward 
too! I will be meeting with the Year 6 children on Friday to go through the kit list and 
residential details. Based on the medical forms received at the beginning of the year 
emails and further consent forms if required were sent out at the beginning of this 
term as reminders for parents who will need to drop medications off on the morning 
of the residential. All medicines must be in a labeled bag. If your child is travel sick 
and takes travel sickness tablets or suffers from hay-fever and takes antihistamines 
please give a first dose on the morning of the first day and then give myself the 
further doses to keep safe. 

I have outlined the plans below for the last week of term and I hope that many of 
you will be able to attend the sports day, leavers Mass and leavers assembly. The 
plans for the summer BBQ are coming together but we are  still collecting raffle 
prizes and bottles for the bottle bola! You will be able to pay on the gate (£1.00 per 
person or £5.00 per family) as we felt this may be more manageable. All funds raised 
are spent directly on our children through curriculum enrichments such as trips.  

Reports will be going out on Monday 17th July. For children in Year 6 and Year 2 this 
will include the results of the SATS. We will also report on the tables check for year 
4 and the phonic screening for year 1. 

Kind regards,
Laura Concannon. 

Sports Day
Tuesday 18th July at 1pm gates will open to parents. The children 
need to come into school dressed in their house colours. They will 

then travel to each sport station in house groups collecting 
points. We will then finish the event with the presentation of the 
house cup. Parents will be able to follow their children round to 

each station. We will have an ice cream van on site so that you can 
treat your children at the end of the event. Please ensure that 

your child comes to school with a drinks bottle, sun cream applied 
and a sun hat! If you are able to help on the day please do contact 

the school office. 

Year 6 Residential

Please follow the children on our school 
residential blog! Children will need to be 
dropped with their bags on Wednesday 
12th July in the school hall at 8:30am. 

Parents are welcome to wait outside and 
wave us off after 9am. 

stmarysalw1832.blogspot.com

Titanic Project day in Year 6

Bake Off!  

On Monday the 17th the children in year 6 will be finishing their work on the 
Titanic with a project day! Please can the children bring in a shoe box and any 
other recycling that could be used to make their chosen compartment on the 
ship.  They will also need a glass jar, no lable and it needs to have a lid. 

Mrs Vale is sorting the RWINC books ready for next term. These books 
are very expensive. If you have any at home please can you return to 
school as soon as possible. 

Leavers Mass
The Year 6 children will be 
leading their final Mass in 
church on Friday 21st July 
at 10am in the church. All 

parents welcome to 
attend.  

Leavers Assembly

The presentation is ready! The 
children are busy practicing the 

leavers song! We hope that all Year 
6 parents will be able join us on 
Thursday 20th July at 1:30pm in 

the school where the children will 
be presented with a leavers gift 

and a certificate.     

The Bake off was a huge success. Please check out the Bake 
off video! 
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